
Dear Members of the House Committee on Health Care, 

As you take the time to discuss House Bills 61 and 274 this afternoon (Friday, 2/21), 
please understand that Mary Holland of Children's Health Defense has been invited to 
the Statehouse by the people, not by lawmakers.   

We, the people, are bringing a number of national voices to Vermont in the near future 
in order to bring people to the table from across the political spectrum.  We want 
Vermonters to work together, as equals, as the Constitution requires, and as we all do 
in our daily lives to get the job done. 

The subject of bodily autonomy has been "politicized" in the main-stream legacy media, but in 

fact has brought the people together.  We are united in the need for accurate information, open 

dialogue and free choice. Without those things, we are in danger of jeopardizing our own, and 

our neighbor's, health. 

Did you know that just last month the State of Vermont dropped its case against a father who 

did not wear a mask to attend his son's basketball game in 2021?  (Probably not, because the 

outcome of the case does not support the views of the MSM.)   

The case ended in a jury nullification because they were unable to find enough potential jurors 

who felt the case was valid.  That case took 4 years to resolve, but in the end, the people called 

it out.   

(Hear my radio interview with the father who was arrested: AmyVT.com.  Read about the 

case HERE.) 

This is the position we are in: The State of Vermont continues to pursue the right to impose 

medical interventions which the people do not believe in.   

That is why the people of Vermont are inviting Mary Holland and other national speakers to 

Vermont to help us understand the dynamic legal landscape around these issues. 

Thanks again for your time.  Have a wonderful day! 

Sincerely, 

Amy Hornblas, Health Educator 

Cabot, Vermont 

AmyVT.com 

802-426-3083 

 


